Week‘Y News\eﬁer

Communicating with School

Our Governors have recently reviewed our Communication systems within
school and created a Communication Policy. The full policy and additional
information can be found by clicking on this link - https://www.st-
annes.trafford.sch.uk/parent-information/communication-1

Good communication between pupils, staff and parents is essential to provide
the best possible outcomes for children at St. Anne's CE Primary School.
This communication is not just about the school communicating but requires
parents, pupils and staff to feel able to communicate their views, thoughts,
aspirations, concerns and ideas.

How can staff communicate with parents? How can parents communicate with the
school?
¢ Outside at drop off/pick up s Atdrop off/pick up with the class
« Parents’ evenings teacher/teaching assistant outside*
« Written reports + By telephone, asking for the class
¢ Curriculum / information workshops teacher to contact outside of teaching /
o Weekly newsletters (including separate lesson time
Early Years version) ¢ Via Class Dojo™ (when contacting class
¢ Weduc messages teachers/TAs)
o  Weduc newsfeed + Requesting appointments for a meeting
e Class Dojo via the class teacher/school office
e Via the school website + Contacting the School Office via Weduc
« Via Google Classroom (to share (method for re?grting absences; holiday
homework or home learning) requests; medicine forms, etc.)
* gg;:;?%’;??e (el et ino und b fhe We insist that parents do not contact staff via
their staff email account; social media or on their
personal mobile phones.
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Key message - please contact the member of staff closest to the situation,

in the first instance
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World Book Day

This year, World Book Day falls on March 2nd. We will be
celebrating this event in our class in a variety of ways. Our
class text will be linked to science (in preparation for
Science Week) and other texts that we have in our school
library (thanks, FOSA!). This year we will not be getting
dressed up.

Children will receive a World Book Day Voucher on 2™
March. The Scholastic Book fair will take place the week
commencing 27™ March (vouchers can be used during this

week). On Friday 31" March we will be holding a cosy

reading event - more information to follow!

All school dates can be viewed at -

https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/about-our-

school/school -calendar-events
Spring Term - Y2/Y5 Instrumental lessons
February
Wednesday 22" - Ash Wednesday Service
March
Thursday 2" - EYFS Mouse Club
Thursday 2™ - World Book Day
Monday 6™ - Football Competition
13th - 17™ - Science Week
Monday 13™ - Football Competition
Tuesday 14™ - Full Governors Meeting
Thursday 16™ - Girls' Football Competition
Tuesday 21" - Violin and Cello Concert
Thursday 23™ - Y3 Singin @ The Waterside
Thursday 23 - Girls' Football Competition
27 - 315" - Scholastic Book Fair
Tuesday 28™ - KS1 Trip
Tuesday 28™ - EASTER service (Y4) - 2.30pm
Tuesday 28™ - Resources Committee, Governors
Friday 315" - Cosy Reading Event
Friday 315" - School closes @ 2pm
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